
  

      

September 1, 2022 

TO:   Jeanette Finch 

FROM:  Glenn F. Miles, Executive Director 

 

SUBJECT: 2022-2028 KMPO TIP Amendment #21 Request to increase in funding for two projects KN 10005 SH-53 Pleasant View Interchange and  

  KN 21938 US 95 Ironwood to SH-53 Signal Upgrades/ 

    

This amendment requests an increase in land purchase related funding for KN 10005 in the amount of $159,000.  The funding increase is through Rail Safety 

Obligation Authority.  This amendment also increases funding for KN 21938 in the amount of $200,000 for CC, with the offset through the Statewide Balance. 

 

The 2022-2028 Transportation Improvement Program Amendment #21 provides for the amendment of an existing and previously programmed project by 

Administrative Modification where the changes do not materially change the design, concept, or scope of the original project previously obligated or currently in 

the program. In addition, as a currently programmed project, the project has been through the required public involvement process.  The Kootenai Metropolitan 

Planning Organization, approves Amendment #21 effective September 1, 2022 

 

This amendment will be posted on the KMPO website on September 1, 2022. 


